
 

Date: June 29, 2023 

Subject: Offsite Fire Incident, 1025 Lansdowne Ave. 

On Thursday, June 29, 2023, at approximately 2:30 p.m., Toronto Fire Services arrived at the 
parking lot of BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada’s facility at 1025 Lansdowne Ave to respond to a 
fire located on the CP rail property. Toronto Fire Services accessed the fire through a fence on 
BWXT NEC’s site. 

Toronto Fire Services extinguished the fire without further incident.  

Visit our Public Disclosure Protocol webpage https://www.bwxt.com/bwxt-nec/community/public-
disclosure-protocol for more information on public disclosures. 
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